
  
Charity Number: 1102098  

Wednesday 24th September  

  

Dear Parents and Carers,   

  

Friends will be holding a Tuck Shop on Friday 26th September, straight from school pick up 

at 3.20. We will have a variety of treats for sale. Please come along for an end of week treat 

whilst supporting our fundraising efforts.   

If your child attends All Stars Afterschool Club, they are welcome to bring money in a named 

envelope but this must be handed in to the office on the morning drop off. Mrs Rouse will 

then ensure that they have the chance to visit the tuck shop.   

  

Thank you for your continued support,   

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School  

  

  


